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Zelle LLP Elects Christine Renella to Partnership

January 4, 2021

Zelle LLP is pleased to announce that Christine Renella, of the Firm’s Miami
office, has been elected to the partnership effective January 1, 2021.

“Christine has strong client relationships, and we are thrilled to add her talent,
energy, and perspectives to our partnership,” said Kerry Brown, a member of
the Firm’s executive committee. “She has been with Zelle’s Miami office since
we opened its doors and she exemplifies - personally and professionally - the
gualities Zelle nurtures and promotes.”

Christine Renella

Christine’s practice focuses on complex insurance coverage disputes, bad faith
litigation, and commercial litigation matters in state and federal courts
throughout Florida. Christine has handled matters involving property
insurance policies, builder’s risk coverage, unfair claims settlement practices,
and a variety of complex commercial ligation matters. Poised to handle
various CAT losses, Christine is licensed to practice in Florida and Texas.
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